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Cancer Services Receives Grant 
Midland Area Community Foundation awards grant to Cancer Services 

 
Midland, MI: Cancer Services would like to thank the Midland Area Community Foundation for 
their support in providing respite relief for the weary by awarding a grant of $40,000. 
 
“While working with our clientele, we’ve seen a greater need for respite services or a short 
period of rest or relief,” explained Executive Director Julie Nunn. “Caregiving for a loved one 
with cancer is a full-time job, and offering respite allows them a brief moment of peace. We are 
grateful the Midland Area Community Foundation deemed us worthy of a $40,000 grant to 
offer this much-needed service to our clients.” 
 
The Midland Area Community Foundation provides philanthropic leadership to strengthen our 
community by fostering collaboration and giving today and in the future. The funding of the 
Respite Relief Program falls under their focus area of “Caring For Our People.” 
 
With the gift of this grant, Cancer Services will be able to offer a new level of care for the 
people they serve. Many clients are too sick or weak to perform routine daily living activities, 
especially during the height of their treatment. Additionally, caregivers are too overwhelmed or 
exhausted to manage the household, family, and medical appointment responsibilities. 
 
“As we walk along a person’s cancer journey, we are excited to offer this free service that 
would not be achievable without partners like the Midland Area Community Foundation,” Nunn 
said. 
 
About Cancer Services: Cancer Services, a nonprofit, independent agency in Midland, MI, was 
founded in 1948. It offers a diverse range of free non-medical services to cancer patients, 
families, and caregivers to help them manage the difficulties experienced with a cancer 
diagnosis. Services include financial aid, support groups, private counseling, transportation 
assistance to treatments, wellness activities, and supplies such as wigs, prostheses, and food 
supplements. Cancer Services continues to meet changing needs, too, offering programs like 
the Maria Mencia Cancer Caregiver Support Network, which provides wrap-around support 
solely to caregivers. Learn more at cancerservicesmidland.org.   
 
Learn more about Cancer Services at cancerservicesmidland.org  
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